
Easter Crosses 
In February we were invited to make a cross for Heacham Church, to be 

displayed as part of their Easter Celebrations.  Following discussion it was 

decided that each class would make a cross, linking it to our teaching in R.E. 

The crosses produced are on display in the school library until 23rd March 

when they will be collected by Mr Griffins (Genr8) and then displayed in 

Heachen Church from Easter Sunday for six weeks.  We are very pleased to 

be able to show our support to the Genr8 team as a thank you for all they do 

for us at Watlington School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Acorn Class 
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Rowan Class 

 

Poplar Class 

 



Beech Class 

 

Willow Class 

 



Oak Class 

 


